
 

D.V.A. CIRCULAR NO. 2021 – 25     April 22, 2021 

 

RESUMPTION OF CONSTRUCTION 

Dear Residents,  
 
The Department of Public Works and Highways has issued 

Department Order 33 Series of 2021 allowing the resumption of 

small-scale construction projects including housing and residential 

construction. 

We are now allowing a limited number of personnel to enter 

Dasmarinas Village to prepare work sites for the resumption of 

construction work on Monday, April 26, 2021. 

All construction sites will have to adhere to all previously 

established protocols including strict compliance to last year’s 

Department Order 30 which listed requirements for each 

construction site.  This includes a valid negative Covid 19 (Antigen 

or RT PCR) test result for all construction workers.  

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

DVA MANAGEMENT 

 

  



 


